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MARK YOUR CALENDAR:  
 
December 7  Minimum Day Dismissal 
   Board of Trustees Mt., 4:00 p.m., Study Area 
December 9  Dinner With a Scientist for 5th – 8th 
   6-8 Progress Reports 
 
 
 
With the first real winter storm of the season behind us I’d like to remind you about how 
we’ll communicate any schedule or bus route changes.  If we have to call a late start or 
cancel school due to weather, we’ll post it on our Facebook page listed above, 
announce it on the local radio stations (KKBN 93.7, Star 102.7 and KVML AM 1430 & 
FM 102.3).  It will also be posted on www.mymotherlode.com, and we’ll make an 
automated phone call.   
 
On snowy days, our transportation director will drive out and survey the roads to 
determine if they are safe for the school buses to travel on.  If the determination is made 
that they roads are not safe, we may call for a delay to get the plows an opportunity to 
open the roads.  Also, we may call a snow transportation day.  That means that our 
buses will not be able to travel down into Sierra Village or Mi-Wuk Village, Sierra Park 
or portions of Lakewood Estates or up into Leisure Pines.  The bus routes, including 
snow transportation schedules can be found on our school website at: 
http://www.twainharteschool.com/school-information/transportation/bus-routes/ 
 
I’d like to remind everyone to please make sure you keep the office update with emails 
and phone numbers.  Our automated phone system is only useful if we have current 
numbers in our system. 
 
For those students who raised $200 or more in our Fun Runs back in October, the 
Limos are coming!  We have scheduled the limousine lunches to Applebee’s for 
December 12th, 13th and 14th.  Permission slips and more information will be 
forthcoming.  Also hats and t-shirts for students are getting ordered this week, and we 
should have those in before Christmas break 
 
 
 
Go Braves! 
Dan Mayers, Principal 
dmayers@twainharteschool.com 
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